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Colloquium  

Monday,  13th April is the next meeting of the colloquium,  
This session  will feature Prof. Corcoran from the USA who will  

be talking on the subject,  "Forestry  research in the USA." His 

presentation  will be a general  one which will deal with the 

aims, methods and organisation  of American forestry research. 

There will be ample time for discussion and questions. Usual 

time - usual place - conference room. 

Hew Publications 

Osara,N.A. The paper industry  in the 1970'5. !TFTA Bulletin 
,
 

11:3. G-eneva, 1970.  

Osara,H.A. Riittääkö puun kysyntä? Suomen Liicemies-yhdistys  

Vuosikirja, 1969. Helsinki,  1970.  

On Leave 

Marja Hamonen will be away April 15-17 while attending  the 
secretarial school that is to be held in Metsätalo for the 

Institute's  departmental  secretaries. In addition, she is  

sharpening  her talents as an English  translator. Is the runor  
true that she is going to start studying  forest economics so 

that she can  qualify as  the official translator of the Economics 

Department?  

Joke of the :J e ek  

Sumner Saturdays  are counted as working days if you are on  
vacation. 
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